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DO NOT LOSE THIS LETTER!!
Dear Class of 2023 HN Community Scholarship Recipient,

Congratulations on receiving one of the $500 Hardin Northern Community Scholarships.

You are reminded that you are not eligible to receive this scholarship until you have completed your first term (quarter or semester) of college and can verify (a copy of your second term course schedule and your first term grade card) that you will be continuing a second term.  You must be enrolled as a full time student at an accredited institution for both semesters/quarters.  You must make arrangements to collect your scholarship by February 1, 2024.  If this paper becomes lost, you may get another one through the Hardin Northern Guidance Web Page at www.hardinnorthern.org
**When you are ready to claim your scholarship (Christmas break is typical), mail a copy of your grade card for the first term and a copy of your schedule for the second term to the Hardin Northern Community Scholarship Fund (Address printed below) along with a self-addressed and stamped envelope.

Hardin Northern Community Scholarship Fund

Attention Guidance Department

11589 State Route 81
Dola, Ohio 45835 

A cashier’s check will then be sent to you.  Make sure you include a self-addressed and stamped envelope!!!

It is the student’s responsibility to contact the Community Scholarship Fund by February 1 following the year of his/her graduation to collect their scholarship money.  All scholarship will be processed and mailed the first full week of February the year following high school graduation.  Scholarships not claimed by students by February 1 will be put back in the fund for the next graduating class.

J. Andrew Wilson- Counselor


11589 St. Rt. 81  


Dola, Ohio  45835


419-759-3515 ext. 1202


Fax 419-759-2581


Andy.wilson@hardinnorthern.org
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